OHIO UNIVERSITY

ATHENS, OHIO

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC RELATIONS

April 18, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
University of EKansas
Lawrence, kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Upon recommendation of the Board of Directors of the
National Basketball Coaches Associstion I wish to inform you
that you have again been placed on the Tournament and Olympic
Cormittee for the Coaches Association for the year 1939 and 1940.
Mr. H. G. Olsen is chairman and Mr. John Bunn is the other
member of this committee.

The Board and I myself feel that the committee with
its experience of lat year would be in a much better position
to do a better job this year and we are therefore asking the
same three men to make up this committee for the the year 1939
and 1940. In view of my conversation with John in Chicago and
the possibility of the final tournament game being held in
Kansas City, I thouglt that you should certainly be a member of
this committee as you are so near the place where the game is
to be played. I shall appreciate your acceptance of this
appointment to the committee.

Very truly yours,

Il A

B. T. Grover, President
National Basketball Coaches
Assocliation
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